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August 3, 2012 
        
       
Charles DeLisi 
2060 Wilson Avenue #2 
St. Paul, MN 55119 
 

 

Re: Order to Remove or Repair property at 702 Third Street East  
 
Dear Mr. DeLisi: 
 
This is to confirm that your appeal in the above-referenced matter has been rescheduled in error 
to August 7 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.   The new hearing date is Tuesday, August 14, 
2012 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
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